
 

ALL PARENTS: Please complete the parent 
survey by February 23, 2024.  

Just go to www.lcboe.net  
and click on 

“FY25 Parent and Family 
Engagement Survey” link. 

NOTE: To take survey on paper, please contact the school’s office and 
ask for a copy to be sent home. It must be returned by February 19th. 

  

Your participation in this survey is very much appreciated and 
is so important as we make plans for next school year,  

2024-2025. 

http://www.lcboe.net/

